
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 29th September 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s merit winners! They have 

demonstrated outstanding ‘self-awareness’ (this week’s 

Commando Joe’s character value) as well as having 100% 

attendance. Well done everyone! 

Aspire2Be 

A big thank you to Amy and Ellie from Alexander Battery Technologies 

who worked with our Year 5 children on Wednesday. We enjoyed 

learning about the roles within their organisation as well as the skills 

and attributes that their employees use on a daily basis in their work. 

The children loved the interactive activities that you prepared for 

them. 

Flu Vaccine Reminder 
 

As communicated last Friday, the School 
Vaccination Team will be in school on Tuesday, 
October 10th to administer the Flu Vaccine. 
Please follow the link to complete the E-
Consent by Tuesday 3rd October.  
 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/

session/18ddb0f2 
 

 

Football 

Well done to our Y5 and Y6 Girls Football team who played at Brierton 
Sports Centre today. Out of the 7 games they played, they won 2, drew 
4 and only lost 1. Their attitude, teamwork and enthusiasm were 
fantastic. Once again, they were fantastic role models for Fens Primary 
School. 

Diary Dates 
 

Tuesday 3rd October – School Nurse Drop In 

Tuesday 10th October – Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday/Friday 12th&13th October – Carlton 

Adventure Centre Y5 Residential 

Friday 27th October – Halloween/Fancy 

Dress/Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 27th October – School Closes (at home 

time) for Half Term Holiday 

Monday 6th November – School Reopens 

Tuesday 19th December – School Closes (at 

home time) for Christmas Holidays 

Wednesday 3rd January – School Reopens 

 

School Term dates 2023-2024  
 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 
 

Our autumn term consultation evenings will 

take place on Monday 16th and Wednesday 

18th October. Booking details will follow soon. 

School Nurse Drop In 

Our School Nurse will be holding a Drop-in session on Tuesday 

3rd October between 8:30 and 9:30. Please call in to school 

office if you would to discuss anything with her. Appointments 

are not needed. Dogs 
 

Can we please remind you that, other than 

guide dogs, dogs are not to be brought on to 

the school site. This also includes carrying your 

dog onto the school site. Thank you. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/18ddb0f2
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/18ddb0f2
https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Approved%20-%20Hartlepool%20School%20Term%20dates%20%202023-2024%20(1).pdf

